
      
 
 
 

Except as set forth below, the regularly-scheduled children’s programming and 

promotional content furnished to you by the NBC Network during the 4th 

quarter of 2013 complied with the commercial limits of the Children’s 

Television Act, and 47 C.F.R. §§ 73.670(a)-(d), provided that you broadcast and 

distributed such programming as furnished to you by NBC, and did not add any 

promotional or advertising content thereto other than as directed by NBC via 

weekly postings on APT. 

 

On October 12, 2013, the closing credits for “Lazytown,” an educational and 

informational program supplied to the NBC Network by Sprout for the “NBC 

Kids” Saturday morning E/I block, inadvertently included a fleeting (one-half 

second) display of the URL for a web site (www.lazytown.com) that did not 

conform to the FCC’s commercial limits rules for web site displays in children’s 

programming.  Even though the display of the URL was fleeting, and therefore 

barely discernible by viewers, it is possible that the FCC would consider this a 

violation of the commercial limits rules.   

  

The NBC Network takes precautions to avoid any potential violations of the 

FCC’s web site rules.  Specifically, each episode of the “NBC Kids” Saturday 

morning E/I block is reviewed by Sprout, whose policy is to remove all URLs 

from program materials.  In this case, however, the display of the URL in the 

closing credits was so fleeting it was missed during the review process.  The 

NBC Network is working with Sprout to develop and implement additional 

procedures to minimize the possibility of a re-occurrence of this isolated 

incident. 

 


